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Comments: Howdy,  I am writing to urge that no land be removed from the Holy Cross Wilderness area for any

reservoirs - now or in the future. Humans have taken over most of the land in the United States so there is very

little "Wilderness" left. We can't recreate "wilderness" and thus, once it is gone, it is gone forever. We need to

recognize that our limited wilderness areas are special and need to be preserved. 


